O e ile

STANFORD UNIVERSITY

SCHOOL OF MINERAL SCIENCES

Box 1563

StanrorD UniversiTy, CALIFORNIA

February 12, 1948

Dr. H. B. Stenzel

Bureaun of Economic Ueology
University of Texas
austin 12, Texas

Dear Doctor Stenzel:

I have had a request recently for one of
the lot of Gryphaeas which you borrowed in
April, 1947. As at the time you indicated
that you would be through with them by
September, I wonder if it would inconvenience
you to return the material? It comprises 47
specimens of 20 lots.

While we are on the subject of loans, I
note that you are also signed out for four
specimens of Ostreidae borrowed in march, 1946.
These are Pycnodonte cochlear (1); Ustrea
commercialis (1); and O. stentina (2). There

igs no immediate hurry for the return of the
letter if you are still studying them; I
mention it only as a matter of record.

With continued good wishes and best
greetings both from Dr. fuller and myself,

Sincerely, &W
L-D1KLT;§;t’%een ,



